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Thursday 5th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I am extremely excited to let you know that we have two swimming blocks for the IR children this 
year, which will be at Heeley Swimming Pool. The first six week block will commence Monday 16th 
September and will finish on Monday 21st October. The second five week block will commence 
Monday 24th February and will finish on Monday 24th March.  
 

Heeley Swimming Pool is a small pool located on Broadfield Rd, Sheffield, S8 0XQ. There will 
be two swimming instructors per session, and IR staff members will further support the children in 
the pool. 
 

We will travel by coach and will be leaving school at approximately 13:15 and return to school 
before the end of the school day.  
 

Children will need to wear appropriate swimwear; please make sure that swimming costumes are 
worn and appropriate swimming shorts. We encourage all children to dress and undress 
themselves independently, so please make sure that they are wearing loose clothing that is easy 
to take on and off. Long hair must be tied back for lessons, and no jewellery can be worn. If your 
child requires pull-ups to wear in the water, please send these to school along with their swimming 
kit. All swimming kit must be in a clearly named, waterproof bag. 
 

For health and hygiene reasons, swimmers with heavy colds, open sores or scabs will not be 
allowed in the water. We will take any medication that your child has at school with us to each 
swimming session.  
 

To give permission for your child to take part and provide emergency contact information please 
complete details on ParentPay. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Miss Bamford 

 


